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Do you have a child starting school in September 2024?

We would like to invite you to our open evening on:

Monday 16th October
5-6.30pm

We understand that starting school is a big step and may feel
daunting. To enable you to feel confident in selecting GCA as
the right school for your child, we would like to give you the
opportunity to see and hear what makes our school an
exciting and ambitious learning environment. Tours of the

school will be lead by our Year 6 pupils.




